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  MAJOR                
PROJECT

 Members & Guests, 
I’m supposed to be writing 
about ushering Fall in, but 
today (8/15) it’s going to be 
in the mid nineties.  Perhaps 
when you read this the tem-
perature will have dropped.   
I have a new current list of 
donors that were recently tal-
lied, with one new “Century 
Club”  and two “52 Club” 
donors.  Our “Century Club” 
donor is Manfred Kehr.  The 
“52 club” donors are Dan 
Roberts and Bert Abreo.  Their 
certificates be ordered and 
delivered to them.  The other 
donors are:  Paul Heavenstan, 
Jerry Marshall, Gary Johnson, 
Mark Clark, Chris Masselas, 
Marty Smith P.E.R. , Devin 
Townsend and three “Un-
knowns”.  Remember to 
always put your name in or on 
your pigs so we can properly 
acknowledge your donation. 
I still have $10.00 
Commemorative Purple Pig 
coins available for sale.  The 
profits all go toward the 
Purple Pig.  See me if you’re 
interested.   
We have our world famous 
“Pig Races” coming at our Pork 
Loin Dinner scheduled for 
September 23rd.  These races 
will be run by our own in-
famous Ringmaster Doug 
Buck P.E.R.  Bring your dollar 

For 2022-23, the Elks National 
Foundation allocated $2.8 mil-
lion to fund the Most Valuable 
Student scholarship program, 
which includes 500 four-year 
scholarships ranging from 
$4,000 to $50,000.  Kaden 
Oqueli-White (sponsored by 
Slidell, L.A., Lodge 2321) and 
Breana Fowler (sponsored by 
Salisbury, N.C., Lodge 699) 
were the recipients of the top 
ENF scholarships.  They both 
earned $50,000 scholarships. 
 Kaden plans on attending 
Columbia University to study 
astrophysics and pursue a 
career in academia. Though he 
is focused on the vastness of 
the cosmos, he seeks to have an 
impact much closer to home by 
using his education and experi-
ences to engage diverse popu-
lations, specifically encouraging 
Latino students to pursue 
STEAM careers. 
 Breana will start at Spelman 
College this fall, where she will 
study education. She hopes to 
open her own boarding school 
and to influence education pol-
icy and curriculum by becoming 
the secretary of education, but 
that is a dream for the future. 
 Your donations to ENF help 
fund these scholarships.  Please 
consider a donation this month 
– every little bit helps! 

September is here and sum-
mer is over.  The Elks have 
been very busy over the past 
month, and we have a lot of 
great things coming up.  
Before getting into all of that I 
want to give a big thanks to 
Canepa & Sons Drilling and 
Dave Ballard for their donation 
of a fair pig to be raffled off at 
our Lodge.  We are raffling off 
two halves.  Each ticket is only 
$1, and because I am the 
Great Exalted Ruler, I am 
offering 20 tickets for the low, 
low price of $20.  No thanks 
necessary. 
Just a reminder that the Big 
Bucks Dinner is coming up on 
October 1st.  Tickets are $100 
for two people and only 100 
tickets are being sold.  Raffle 
prizes will be monetary and, at 
least in my opinion, worth 
winning. 
We also have the District 
Deputy visitation coming up 
on Wednesday, October 12th.  
There will be hors d’oeuvres 
and dinner.  Since this is an 
important event for our Lodge 
I would really like our mem-
bers to turn out for this event.  
In addition, please remember 
that we, the members, will be 
supplying the hors d’oeuvres.  
We have always received many 
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Major Project Continued ER Article Continued 

The following new members 
were installed on July 27th. 
L-R: Steven Bell, Edward 
Cribari,  George Zoffman, 
Gary McGeorge, Jeff Busalacchi 
Please join with me in wel-
coming our new members.,and 
their partners  when you see 
them in the Lodge and we 
hope to see all of you in the 
Lodge in the future. 
Skip Hoy P.E.R. 

House Committee: 
Chairman: Jonnie Kellogg, 
 Steven Markley,  Rudy White, 
Beverley Dunivan, Carol Kent,  
Pat Smyth, Dave Ballard,  
Benny Carrillo, Rod Ditler. 

BLT Legacy Giving 
BLT stands for Bequests and 
Living Trusts made to the   
CHEMP, (aka,the Purple Piggy 
Bank).  It also stands for the 
best little thing you can do to 
support the important work 
we fund for children 
throuhout California and 
Hawaii. these gifts are ways 
you can create a legacy of 
giving to future generations 
of children in need. 
Talk to your estate planner or 
out Lodge chairperson, Skip 
Hoy, to find out how easy it is 
to maie a charitable gift to the 
Major Project.

Welcome New Members

“Big Bucks Dinner” 
October 1, 2022 
100 Tickets on sale  
now until sold out.

compliments on the amount 
and variety of hors d'oeuvres. 
Finally, just a reminder to 
please contact the office with 
reservations for each event.  
It’s especially important for 
our dinners since our chefs 
need to know how many peo-
ple to plan for.  Your under-
standing is much appreciated. 
Fraternally, 
Jake Jacobs, ER/PER

Throughout the history of the 
Benevolent and Protective 
Order of Elks there have been 
many famous members includ-
ing business leaders, political 
leaders, sports figures, and 
entertainment celebrities. 
The song “God Bless America” 
was written by one of America’s 
greatest songwriters, Irving 
Berlin, and was introduced on 
national radio by Kate Smith 
during her weekly Kate Smith 
Hour on November 1938, to 
mark the twentieth anniversary 
of the Armistice that ended 
World War I. The song was 
heard by millions of radio lis-
teners. What most people do 
not realize is that Irving Berlin 
was an Elk. He joined New York 
Lodge No. 1 when he was 40 
years of age and remained a 
proud member until his death 
at age 104. 
Like Elks members then and 
now, Irving Berlin had no desire 
to cash in on his patriotism. In 
1940 he established the God 
Bless America Foundation 
with all royalties from the song 
and its performance earned by 
either Berlin or Kate Smith 
going to the Boy Scouts and Girl 
Scouts of America. That 
arrangement exists today 
because, “The complete non-
sectarian work of the Boy 
Scouts and Girl Scouts is calcu-
lated to best promote unity of 
mind and patriotism, two senti-
ments that are inherent in the 
song itself.” 
Irvin Berlin, like all proud Elks, 
demonstrated even long ago 
that Elks Care – Elks Share.

Our Membership Box Score 
    
   Current Members .......470 
   Life Members................11 
   Delinquent  ................. 97        
   Candidates .....................5 

 
Lodge Phone: 533-1587 

 
SonoraElks1587@mlode.com 
 Hours: Tues.-Friday 10:00-

2:00

Americanism
bills and take your chances at 
winning great pork and pig 
related prize before dinner.  
The dinner flyer is elsewhere 
in the newsletter.  See you 
then! 
You can bring your pigs in 
anytime and give them to a 
bartender, the office or to me, 
and they will go into the office 
pen to be counted.  
ALWAYS,ALWAYS put your 
name in or on them so they 
can be acknowledged.   
 Remember, “A coin a day & 
they’ll walk, talk, see, & play! 
  Fraternally,  
    Skip Hoy PER,  Esquire  & 
Purple Pig Herdsman. 



SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS   
1.  Wil Reich 
2.  Wayne Callen, Jim Costello, 
     Mike Freeman, Bob Freeman 
3-  Eddie Conrado, Terry Parker,  
     Barry Blount 
4-  Lloyd Souza 
5   Patrick Ryan, 
8-  Delbert Rotelli,  
     Toni Richardson, John Holland 
     Michael Raineri  
9-  Darrell Ketner 
11- Robert Bettger, Jon Dashner, 
      Joseph Fontana 
12- Kathy Roberts 
13- Tom Curia, Marjorie Nath 
14- Joseph Francis, Dale Rabeneau 
16- Judith Meeks, Scott Morrison 
17- David Serra,  Jerry Usrey 
18- Mark Webb 
19- Dan Roberts 
21- David Ballard, Barbara Bray 
23- George Zoffman 
24-Scot Harden, Albert Abreo 
25- Joe Fulkerson, Tyler Keefe, 
      Howard Rogers, Tony Barajas, 
      Robert Berg 
26- Randy Panietz 
27- Gary Johnson  
28- Richard Aberle 
29- George Oeh 
30- William Morales, 
      George Cocores 

Gerry Gouveia P.A.V.P. from 
Walnut Creek Lodge #1811 
passed away on July 18, 2022 
at the age of 74.  
Member Earl Randall will 
have throat surgery on July 
28th to correct some swallow-
ing issues  
Member Tim Wallace’s wife 
Laura, continues to mend  
from her skin cancer surgery 
and is making good progress.   
New Member Gary McGeorge 
who was initiated on July 27th, 
lost his son-in-law, Clinton 
Tuthill on July 29th in a traffic 
accident near Woodward 
Reservoir .  
Member Lee Piercy’s wife 
Diane, had cataract surgery 
recently and is home doing 
well. 8/5. 
Member Mike Mahr had a 
pacemaker installed on August 
8th and is back home mend-
ing. . 
Member Tommy Thomason 
had a heart procedure                      
done recently and is back 
home convalescing.  
Member Jim Mayberry’s wife 
Pat had cataract surgery done 
recently and is home conva-
lescing.  
Alan Hoskins P.E.R. (2007-
08) from Walnut Creek Lodge 
#1811 passed away at the age 
of 95 on July 23, 2022.   
Member Eddie Conrado’s 
brother, Larry Conrado passed 
away on August 12, 2022.  
Services are pending.          

Taco Night 
Build your Own-  
Taco Thursdays 
for  September 15.  
dinner starts at 6:00 p.m..  
Tacos   chips  and all the 
condiments 
Rice and Beans and dessert 
for    $10.00 
To have a count it would be 
nice if you called in and made 
your RESERVATION 
CALL THE ELKS LODGE 209-
533-1587 
THANK YOU IN ADVANCE  
 Have a great margarita for 
only $3.00! Goes great with 
Tacos! 
All profits will be donated to 
the Lodge for improvements. 
No better way to spend a 
Thursday night.

  

Mother Lode 

Rollers

Reports are in that the August 
Minden Rally went well, with 
10 members having a good 
time gambling and dining in 
the casinos, sightseeing, 
shopping, and enjoying each 
other’s company during daily 
happy hours.   
One substantial disappoint-
ment – rally hosts Mike and 
Marian Mahr had to cancel as 
the result of scheduling prob-
lems involved with Mike’s 
medical needs.   
So far September is a stay-
home-and-save-your-money 
month, preparing for our 
October rally at the Vineyards 
RV Park, near Vacaville. 
Our next business meeting is 
scheduled in the East Lounge 
at 5:30 p.m. on Friday, 
September 23.  Happily, this 
will coincide with the Friday 
night pulled-pork dinner at 
the lodge on that date.   
Come early and socialize! 
Ray Bailey, MLR Editor 

There is a Memorial Service 
scheduled on October 29, 
2022 for Kirk Wallace who 
passed away on December 
17, 2019.  Details will be fi-
nalized in the future.  This is 
per Tim Wallace.  
A Memorial Service for Hal 
Channell’s wife, Judee 
Channell, who passed away 
on January 20,2022 was 
recently held in Kalispell, 
Montana for family and close 
friends. 

In Memoriam



Alderson, Mark 
Anthony, Michael 
Armenta, Joseph F 
Atwood, Ken 
Baker, Robert J 
Barnes III, Harold  
Baumgartner, Douglasl  
Betti, Richard 
Brennan, Robert S 
Bright, John A 
Buckingham, George  
Bulich, Otto Paul 
Callen, Wayne 
Canapa, John William 
Canepa, Arthur F 
Carlon, James D 
Carpenter, Leonard 
Carpenter, Ted 
Carrillo, Benjamin 
Cullen, Matthew J 
Dashner, Jon 
Davis, John P 
Domogalla, Joe 
Eachus, Michael H 
Ellinwood, Vere 
Elst, Trevor 
Favela, John 
Fontana, Joseph A 
Fox, Dan 
Fox, Debi 
Fray, Matt 
Fuccillo, Gerard J 
Garcia, Rayma 

Gregory, Stephen 
Guzzetta, John 
Hamilton, John E 
Harms, Ms Shirley J 
Herrero, Phillip 
Hiemstra, Ralph W 
Hobbs, David 
Johnson, Bradford  
Jones, Julia 
Jones, Kevin 
Kiriluk, Alex 
Kulik, William P 
Land, Jaimie 
LaPertchei, Cody D 
Laurance, Michael 
Legg, Ralph 
Leonard, Brent L 
Lertora, Anthony R 
Lowder, George A 
Malone, Jerry 
Martin, John D 
Mason, Dave 
Medeiros, Donald 
Miller, Katherine J 
Morrison, Scott 
Moses, V Roger 
Mosson Md, James  
Njirich, Nicholas M 
Northcutt, Ronald R 
Oliver, Jim 
Ollmann, James J 
Panietz, Randy 
Pate, Donna 

Patterson, Bill 
Peters, Caroline 
Peters, Joe 
Phillips, Joseph L 
Poole, Matt L 
Popovich, Gregory  
Ramos, Ronald F 
Roberts, Dan 
Roberts, Kathy B 
Rubinstein, Alan 
Samuelian, Jack 
Serra, David M 
Shaffer, Michael L 
Slicton, David 
Smyth, Christoper 
Spence, Eric 
Spinetto, David J 
St George, James 
Stevens Sr, Roger  
Taylor, Frank 
Tibbets, David K 
Titchenal, Daniel J 
Toledo, Diane L 
Torres, Richard 
Tuggle, John Christopher 
Utecht, Laurel 
Waters, Dennis  
Wilson, Jeffrey R 
Wynne, Mr David 
Yacovetti, Dominic 
Yale, Gary 
Ybarra, David 

IS YOUR NAME ON THIS LIST? 
  If you have forgotten to pay your dues, please consider this as a friendly reminder.  Remember, it is YOUR dues that helps 
to keep your Lodge running smoothly.  The dues of the Lodge are lower than some other organizations in the county.  If you 
notice a friend’s name, please encourage them to continue with Elkdom.  
.  Thank you. 

BINGO Night!   
Tuesday, September 19. 
Bingo will be on the third Tuesday of 
each month. 
Everyone had a GREAT time.  
 
Doors open at 5:00 pm ~  
Bingo begins with first game at 6:00 pm 
  $1.00 per Card 
 
 No host bar will be available.  Other goodies available also. 
We will still be selling our  Hot Dogs, Chips & Drink for $5.  



Finest Dining in Tuolumne County
Gus Tasiopoulos * Owner                         

(209) 532-5190                                         

1183 Mono Way, Sonora, CA 95370

Alan Rubinstein, D.V.M. 
(209) 532-0219                                                        

Small & Large Animals Exotics                                                              

Emergency Service for Clients

15107 Tuolumne Road * Sonora, CA 95370

Show this card 

for 
10 % OFF

CANEPA & SONS DRILLING, INC 
Water Well Drilling • Test Holes • Free Estimates • Pumps                                 

Installation & Service •Electronic Water Locator (WAD) 

Lic. No. 425749

Ricky Canepa

(209)532-1136 

FAX  (209)532-4819 
13760 Mono Way 

Sonora, CA 95370 

J.M Booone & Sons  
CAConst. License #814604 
All types of Cemetery Work

A Boone Family Tradition 
Since 1880

Located at 
  22039 Sawmill Flat Road 

Sonora, CA  95370 

Toll Free:  (800) 532-8550

1st Quality Granites, Marble, Bronze, Vases, Benches

Urns & MausoleumsG. Tanner Boone 
4th Generation 
Cell: (209) 694-0766    
Office: (209) 532-2506

Support Our Local Merchants

Family owned and operated since 1940  FD762 
225 E. Rose at Lyons, Sonora, 532-3131

September 
Sept. 12: Broncs @ Seahawks  
Sept. 19:  Titans @ Bills 
               Vikings @ Eagles 
Sept. 26:  Cowboys @ Giants 

October 
Oct. 3: Rams @ 49ers 
Oct 10: Raiders @ Chiefs 
Oct. 17: Broncos @ Chargers 
Oct 24: Bears @ Patriots 
Oct. 31: Bengals @ Browns

November 
Nov. 7: Ravens @ Saints 
Nov  14: DC @ Eagles 
Nov. 21: 49ers @ Cardinals 
Nov. 28: Steelers @ Colts 

December 
Dec. 5: Saints @ Bucs 
Dec. 12:Patriots @ Cards  
Dec. 19: Rams @ Packers 
Dec. 26: Chargers @ Colts 
Jan. 2: Bills @ Bengals 



Friday Night Dinner

 “PULLED PORK”  DINNER & “PIG RACES!” 
        Friday, September 23,2022  
  With the “Ladies up doing the Cooking” 

“Pulled Pork” Sandwiches 
W/ “Southern Flair” & Fixings 

Cole Slaw, Macaroni & Cheese & “Surprise” Dessert.  
 All this for $15.00 

"Come as you are, Stay as long as you can,  
We are FAMILY here, so NO seating plan. 

                           Doors open at 5:00 p.m. 
                      Dinner served at 6:30 p.m. 

                       R.S.V.P.   PLEASE by 9/20/22 
                   Sonora Elks Lodge #1587 

                   100 Elk Dr. Sonora 
                    Phone 209-533-1587 

SONORA ELKS LODGE #1587 
BIG BUCKS” DINNER 
 100.00 FOR TW0  

    SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2022 
  New York Steak Dinner with 

Trimmings 
    Six Chances to win the “BIG BUCKS” 

 Only 100 Tickets will be sold 
   Doors Open @ 5:00  Dinner Served @ 7:00 

Tickets Available from Marty Smith P.E.R. in the Lodge Office 
                             or other Elk Officers.  

        SONORA ELKS LODGE #1587 
      100 Elk Dr., Sonora CA., 95370  

                  209-533-1587 



 Meeting Menu 
Wednesday September 14 

No Dinner 
 

Wednesday September 28 
Hamburgers and Chili 

Vegetables, Salad, bread and Dessert. 
Cost: $20 

Dinner served at 6:00 pm

Presorted 
Standard Mail 

PA I D  
Permit #1 

Jamestown, CA 95327

SONORA ELKS LODGE 1587 
100 Elk Drive, 

 Sonora, CA 95370 
Lodge Ph: 209-533-1587 
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2022-2023 OFFICERS 
  
Exalted Ruler.............Jake Jacobs PER 
Leading Knight............Carol Kent PER 
Loyal Knight..............Trent Simonson 
Lecturing Knight ........Doug Buck PER 
Esquire .......................Skip Hoy PER 
Chaplain ........................Mike Burke 
Inner Guard............Hal Channell PER 
Tiler..............................Cheryl Reich 
Secretary......................Bev Dunivan 
Treasurer ...............Marty Smith PER 
Organist ................................OPEN  

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
  Chairman Jim Phelan,  

 Toni Richardson, Dan Brown PER,  
Joe Turner,  Jim Opie PER  

CATERER 
Dean Papapetrou  

BULLETIN EDITOR 
Mike Burke - 209-536-1318 

E-mail: mburke24@sbcglobal.net 
Lodge website: 

www.elks.org/1587 
LODGE OFFICE E-MAIL 

SonoraElks1587@mlode.com  
LODGE SECRETARY  

Bev Dunivan                              
Phonel: 209-533-1587 

Hours:Tues.- Friday 10:00 2;00 
Email: beverleydunivan@yahoo.com 

 
Club Manager: Joel Casler . 

 209-768-1126 
 

Lodge Auditor, Wil Reich 
        

Monday Tuesday WED Thursday Friday Saturday

2 3

4 5 6 7 8

11 12 13 14 15 16 17

18 19 20 21 22 24

25 28

23

29

House  
Committee 

Meeting  6 pm

 
Trustees 
Meeting 

1

9 10

26

Saturday October 1 

Big Buckss Dinner 

Fri. - Sat. Oct. 7-9 

District Jamboree Stockton 

Wednesday, October 12 

DDGER Visitation  

Thursday, October 20 

Taco Night 

Monday, October 17 

Trustees Meeting 

Tuesday, October 18 

Bingo Night 

Wednesday, October 19 

House Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, October 26 

Lodge Meeting + dinner 

 Friday October 28 

Friday Night Dinner 

Rollers’s Meeting 

 

Taco Thursday 

Friday Night 
Dinner 

Elks  
Meeting  7:00  

Elks Meeting 
7:00  

Dinner 6:00

Bingo Night 
5:00 pm

Labor Day

September 2022

 East Lounge Open 
Monday through Thursday, 4 to 7 p.m.  

Elks members and Guests Only

3027

Rollers 

House News 
The House Committee is currently evaluating repair and 
improvement projects for the Lodge.  We are hoping to tackle 
a couple of smaller projects inside during the heat of the 
summer and take on outside projects in the fall when the 
weather cools down.  To accomplish this, we will need volun-
teers.  Please contact the office and let Bev know that you are 
interested in volunteering.  Even a couple of hours can be a 
big help!  Thank you!


